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School Site Council Meeting 

February 7, 2020 

9:30 – 11:00 AM 

Welcome and introductions    

Updates: 

 Dr. Boyd’s visit has been postponed until Thursday, January 27, 2020 at 9:30 

AM 

o What are our issues to discuss 

 School Site Council –Election for parents and staff.  Suggestions for 

recruiting community members. Anushka and Lisa H. will continue in current 

positions until elections. Consider Electing on the following basis: One 

parent and teacher each June and January.  Vote on term of one or two 

years. 

 Anushka will continue to represent us on City-wide Council. All members 

welcome.  

 PTO – Parent Pot Luck 2/11/20 – Katie 

o Student activity account $639.95 

o T-Shirts - $10 

o Pictures – Not available for We all Have Ideas 

 Facility – playground, parking, signage (letter) 

 Upcoming events paid for by CPPI Grant - Volunteers 

o Bubbles Discovery Museum March 25, 26, and 31 

o McDonny’s Farm April 17, 2019 

 Parent Survey and Feasibility Study 

 Where are we currently on School Improvement Plan 

 


